
 

 

Circular No.56/2022-23                                          15th July 2022 

  

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from AVN Vida International School!  

At AVN Vida nothing can stop our tiny kites from engaging, learning and exploring. It is 

an exciting opportunity for students of Pre-Primary division to learn and explore about 

‘Blue colour’ through blended learning. As we have conducted Online Blue Day event, 

we would also be celebrating the event offline @school on 18th July 2022 to develop 

the kinesthetic and tactile learning skills of the child. Parents are requested to send the 

children dressed in blue colour for the occasion. 

We look forward to your support and cooperation! 

 

                                                                 

Principal 

 

 


